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RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the Funding Opportunities Update for information 

 
INFORMATION 

 
Please find attached a list of current funding and grant opportunities that the Municipality of Temagami is 
eligible to apply for. This spreadsheet provides an overview of programs and initiatives that could 
potentially offset costs for various municipal projects and services. 
 
It is important to note that any applications which require financial support from the Municipality, and have 
not previously been approved, will be brought back to Council for further consideration. We will ensure that 
Council has the opportunity to review and approve any funding requests that may impact the municipal 
budget. 
 
At this time, the Municipality does not have a dedicated staff member assigned to grants and funding 
applications. While we are committed to applying for as many relevant funding opportunities as possible 
to reduce the financial burden on the Municipality, our ability to do so is limited by other staff priorities and 
obligations. We will continue to make every effort to pursue available grants, but there may be instances 
where time constraints prevent us from submitting applications. 
 
Additionally, if Council has any other ideas or suggestions on how to approach or apply for these funds, 
we encourage you to bring them forward to staff. We will be happy to investigate these ideas further to 
ensure we maximize our opportunities for securing financial support. 
 
We will also bring forward an update at the next regular meeting regarding the status of ongoing or open 
funded projects to keep Council informed of progress and any necessary actions. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Sabrina Pandolfo 


